
SANTA BARBARA CITY COLLEGE 

MEMORANDUM - May 31, 1984 

TO: College Planning Committee/Division Chairs 

FROM: Pat Huglin, Administrative Dean, Instruction 

RE: MEETING - COLLEGE PLANNING COMMITTEE1/DIVISION CHAIR COUNCIL 

1. 

2. 

INTERESTED FACULTY 

Tuesday, June 5, 1984 
3:00 P.M. L-2O5 

A G E N D A 

State of the Budget . . . .

Faculty/Administration Role in Planning 

3. Additional C.P.C. items

Dr. MacDougall 

Dr. MacDougall 

NOTE: The C.P.C. last Tuesday unanimously voted to �equest interested 
faculty to attend a portion of the C.P.C. meeting, scheduled 

PH/jdm 

for 6/5/84 to hear Dr. MacDougall speak on the "State of the 
College Budget." If interested, they are also invited to hear 
the Superintendent-President speak on the "Faculty/Administrative 
Roles in Planning." 

cc: Dr. MacDougall 
Deans/Assistant Deans 
Department Chai rs 
Representative Council 


